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United Youth Football and Cheer National Championship Week 
 

Dear Principal, Teacher, and /or Staff member, 
 
It is with great honor that we are pleased to announce that a child or group of children 
from your school has earned the right to participate in the United Youth Football and 
Cheerleading National Championships in Plant City, Florida for the 2024 season. 
 
The United Youth Football League is unique among other youth sports organizations.  
What makes us unique is that we will accept all participants, regardless of their GPA, by 
providing educational programs to support the struggling student. UYFL strongly believes in 
doing whatever it takes to assist, support, and convert a poor student into a strong one. UYFL’s 
goal is to build sound minds and bodies for our leaders of tomorrow. 
 
The academic program of the United YFL works hand in hand with schools and tutors 
throughout the year. Participants come out understanding the value of academics in 
conjunction with athletics.  
 
Our National Scholastic Advisory Council, comprised of educational leaders across the country, 
will be on hand during the tournament to provide continued educational support while 
participants are away from the classroom. 
 
We respectfully ask for your support in allowing participation by preparing all of the 
necessary study materials each child will need for the week of December 7th. through the 14th. 
Please feel free to discuss with the child’s parents any academic concerns that you may have. 
Develop a game plan so that the participant’s academic status is not 
jeopardized during this prestigious week.  
 
Thank you for your support throughout the year and during this exceptional opportunity. 
 
Sincerely, 
United Youth Football and Cheer, Inc. 

Tony Arena 

Executive Director 

 

http://www.unitedyfl.com/

